
 
15 December 2023 
 
 
Dear families, 

Nursery Library 
 
 
I am writing to inform you we are introducing library sessions for our Nursery pupils from January.  The 
sessions will take place every Friday at the following times. 

 
AM session 8.25 – 8.35 

   PM session 12.20 – 12.30 
 

We invite you to stay and choose a library book with your child and spend 10 minutes reading together. 
Your child will bring their chosen book home at the end of the session.  Please look after the books.  If 
books are damaged or lost, the full replacement cost of the book will be charged as agreed when you 
completed your child’s enrolment.  
 
 
Reading aloud to your child is vitally important for their development and encourages a love of books. 
Please spend time with your child talking about their book, describing the illustrations and encouraging 
them to join in with the story. Books should be returned to school the following Friday, ready to choose a 
new one. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you in school and thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
S Mammood 
 
 
Mrs S Mammood 
Nursery Teacher 
 


